
 

Town Hall Informational Meeting 
Thank you to the families who participated in our town hall informational meeting last night.  Lots of GREAT ideas were shared.  
Now the work of implementing those ideas begins.  Watch for ways that you can be involved! 
 
Used School Uniform Sale 
The used school uniform sale will stay up through next week. 
 
2024-2025 School Re-Enrollment 
Re-enroll EARLY for next school year, beginning March 10!  It’s never too early!  With the various changes that will take place next 
year, it is important, now more than ever, for the school to know who is returning. 
 Re-enroll by March 23, to be eligible for a $100 Gift Card 
 Re-enroll by April 15, to be eligible for a $50 Gift Card 
 
Dress Code 
The fourth quarter begins on Monday, March 11.  Students are again allowed to wear shorts and skirts or dresses with shorts 
underneath them.  Jackets are still encouraged as the weather can change throughout the day. 
 
Spring Spirit Wear - Don’t Forget to Place an Order - 4 Days Left 
A cart has been opened for two designs with various color options of spirit wear t-shirts that can be worn as part of student 
uniforms.  The cart will close on Tuesday, March 12 at 11:59pm.  We need more orders of both designs to place the order.  
Remember, if we don’t get enough orders for one of the designs, the company will cancel the entire order.  So, while ordering 
spring t-shirts for this year, think about larger sizes for next year!  Get the whole family t-shirts to match!  Ask grandparents and 
other family members if they want to place an order.  Below are the links to the 2 designs. 

 
 https://www.imagemarket.com/2023-2024TLSBubbles   

 
https://www.imagemarket.com/2023-2024ConnectedtoJesus 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for March 14.  Forms will come home next week to schedule conference times. 
 
Open House 
Invite your friends to our Open House on Wednesday, March 27 from 4pm - 6pm.  You can take them from room to room to meet 
teachers and see our amazing campus.  Remember, word of mouth is our best advertising! 
 
Puzzles & Pizza 
Please make plans to join us for puzzles and pizza during the school Open House on Wednesday, March 27 from 4pm - 6pm.  Pre-
order large pizzas will be available from Domino’s for $7.50.  Puzzles, drinks, and dessert will be provided.  Flyers went home 
Friday, March 8. 
 
No Fast Food Policy 
Just a friendly reminder that fast food items including drinks should not be brought to school.  If you must stop for a drink in the 
morning, please have your child finish theirs in the car with you before coming into before care. 
 
Church Services 
Please join us for supper and services each Wednesday of Lent.  Supper begins at 5:00pm, and the service begins at 6:30pm. 
 
Dates to Remember 
3/8    - Third Quarter Ends 
3/8    - Used School Uniform Sale, 3:30pm - 5:00pm 
3/11  - Chess Club, 3:30pm - 4:30pm 
3/14  - Noon Dismissal with Aftercare, Parent/Teacher Conferences 
3/15  - No School, Faculty/Staff Work Day 
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